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Mr. Harold Denton
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Conunission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

A reassessment was recently performed of the executive management
responsibilities associated with the Fort St. Vrain Nuclear Generating Sta-
tion. A major finding of this assessment is the need to properly clarify
the Vice President, Electric Production's role as the primary e cecutive
officer responsible for the Fort St. Vrain facility. Effective July 1, 1981,*
Mr. O. R. Lee, Vice President, Electric Production, will be responsible for
all aspe. cts of the Fort St. Vrain facility including operations, quality
assurance, engineering and construction. Accordingly, please address all
correspondence associated with the Fort St. Vrain facility to Mr. O. R. Lee
rather than Mr. C. K. Millen or Mr. J. K. Tuller as follows:

Public Service Company of Colorado
Attention Mr. O. R. Lee, Vice President,

Electric Production
P. O. Box 840
Denver, Colorado 80201

A Technical Specification change is currentiv being prepared for
submittal to the NRC which changes the designated Nuclear Facility Safety
Committee reporting function from the Senior Vice President, Operations, to
the Vice President, Electric Production.

Please contact me if further clarification of this matter is re-
quired.

Sincerely,
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